260 Madison • Oak Park • Illinois • 60302 • ph: 708.524.3000 • fax: 708.524.3019 • www.op97.org

TO: Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance &

Operations

FROM: Michael Arensdorff, Senior Director of Technology

SUBJECT: SalesForce Student Headset Donation

DATE: July 18, 2017

As we were added to the list of districts to receive donations from Salesforce, they reached out recently regarding a donation of 500 ear buds.

We reviewed the specifications of the ear buds and how they can be used for other students. They are brand new. The total estimated value of the devices is about \$20 per unit.

This will be a great opportunity for us to provide access to students in need of these for their learning.

We are very excited and fortunate for this opportunity.